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REACHING, TEACHING, AND GROWING,  

ALL TO THE GLORY OF GOD! 
 

September 16,  2021 

HELPERS for 09/19/21 SERVICES  SCHEDULE 

Nursery l, ll, & lll   

Clayton Tammy 

Tracy Conner 

Darla Jodie 

Ushers  

*Don Bullock Bob Nations 

Bill Rogers Travis Goosen 

Children’s Message Teri Spear 

AM Benediction Herb Mefford 

Decision Counselor Janice Walthall 

Sun./Wed.  

Lock Up  Bob Hinkleman 

Accompanist  Jan Jenkins 

Sunday, September 19, 2021 

8:30 AM Staff Meeting 

9:30 AM Sunday School 

7:00 PM Church Council Meeting 

FBC Family, 

  

 Do you have joy in your life? In our lives, our circumstances sometimes can rob 

us of our joy. The Bible calls us to find joy in our trials (James 1:2), because our   

trials help us to grow in our faith in Christ.  As Charles Spurgeon states, “The   

greatest joy of a Christian is to give joy to Christ.”  

  

In Christ,                                                                                                                     

 

Pastor Mike 

Week of 09/12/2021 

ATTENDANCE 

Sunday School 86 

Worship Service 132 

Online Worship 32 

Wednesday Activities 85 

TREASURER’S REPORT 

Budget Needs $3,509 

Budget Given $4,495.01 

Yearly Needs $129, 833.00 

Yearly Given $103, 188.06 

HISTORY 

”Back to Church Sunday                                    

is͏this͏Sunday͏the͏19th! 
f͏you͏haven’t͏been͏to͏church͏in͏awhile,͏this͏Sunday͏is͏the͏day͏to͏

return.͏͏Ask͏your͏friends͏and͏neighbors͏to͏join͏you.͏͏Let’s͏get͏

Wed. , September 22, 2021 

5:30 PM Free͏Dinner͏(Tater͏Tot͏͏

Casserole)͏for͏all͏who͏

 Connect͏Kids 

 Impact͏youth 

6:00͏PM Adult͏Bible͏Study 



 

      

       Junior High Sunday School class 

 

Teacher:  Mindy Brown   Room:  103 

 
Goals:  Mindy’s goal is to give the kids a more thorough  understanding of the      

Bible,  what is in it, and how to use it.   Starting with Genesis, Mindy will go through 

each book of the Bible, and teach what is in that book.  While learning about how 

God desires a relationship with his creation,  kids will learn how to find verses and 

use their Bibles. 

             

 Make sure your junior high child is 

equipped to face the challenges of this 

world by giving them a good foundation 

in the Word of God.  Class starts at 9:30!                     

       

   

 

 

 

 

               Our church hopes to donate 

           $1,500.00 this year to the Rheubin L. 

              South Missouri Missions Offering. We 

              will be collecting the month of September. 

                         

 

So far we’ve received        

$805.00.  Thank you!!! 

  SUNDAY SCHOOL SPOTLIGHT : 



Connect Kids memory  verse: 

In the beginning, God created the 

heavens and the earth. 

Genesis 1:1 

God is at home in a loving heart.  He lives in you. Thank you for your kindness. 

To͏our͏friends͏at͏1st͏Baptist, 

 Thank͏you͏for͏the͏prayers͏and͏support͏in͏the͏passing͏of͏our͏daughter.͏͏It͏has͏been͏the͏

most͏difficult͏thing͏we͏have͏ever͏done͏in͏our͏lives.͏͏Our͏comfort͏is͏in͏our͏Lord͏and͏how͏he͏has͏

forever͏healed͏our͏daughter.͏͏ 

 Also͏we͏have͏comfort͏in͏knowing͏people͏care͏and͏love͏us.͏͏We͏thank͏you͏for͏the͏donation͏

to͏the͏Lupus͏Foundation.͏͏Your͏kindness͏is͏appreciated.͏ 

 May͏God͏bless͏His͏people,͏ 

 Larry͏and͏Linda͏Hill 

We are grieved to announce the passing of FBC family members  

Frank and Mary Lou Brooks.   

Frank passed away September 13, and Mary Lou followed September 16, 2021. 

Services  will be Friday, September 24, at  4:00 PM at FBC with Pastors Mike 

Brown and Ken Martin officiating. Burial will be in the Laurel Oak Cemetery in 

Windsor.  The family will receive friends before the service at the church from 

3:00-4:00 PM.  Masks are recommended by the family. 



 

Just two more Sundays left for the 

September Operation Christmas 

Child donations.  The theme this 

month is “GAMES”! 

 

Remember, no liquids such as       

bubbles, and no war-themed toys. 

 

The basket in the foyer will be     

available all this month for your 

game donations. 

 

Me:͏͏“Let’s eat soup!” 

You:͏͏“Let’s pack shoeboxes!” 

Mandy:͏͏“Let’s do both!!!” 

Me:͏͏“I͏like͏the͏way͏you͏think,͏Mandy! 

    October 24th 

                4:00 PM                

 ͏͏͏͏͏͏We’re͏having͏a͏soup-sampling͏while͏packing͏party!͏ 

Come͏help͏pack͏all͏the͏goodies͏we’ve͏collected͏for͏  ͏͏͏͏͏͏

the͏Operation͏Christmas͏Child͏shoeboxes.͏͏   ͏͏͏͏͏͏͏Bring͏

some͏soup͏to͏share.͏͏ 

͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏We’ll͏meet͏in͏the͏Fellowship͏Hall͏for͏some 

fun,͏fellowship,͏and͏lots͏of͏yummy͏soups!͏ 

͏͏͏͏It͏doesn’t͏get͏better͏than͏this!!! 

 


